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Dear committee members,
I humbly ask that you oppose the current bills before parliament that seek to change the current abortion laws.
 Our current laws have sufficient provisions to safeguard the health and well-being of the mother and baby.
 Many examples can be provided that show babies yet-to-be-born experience pain and to allow further breadth
 of abortion provisions, including to late-term, will add to the harm and risk to both mother and baby. Therefore,
 I once again seek to emphasize my opposition to any weakening of the current provisions and seek your
 support in recommending that the current bills be defeated.

Yours sincerely,

Tim Young
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